APPENDIX M

2020-21 Academic Year Tuition and Fees Motion

The UNC System and each of its universities are preparing for the return of students for the fall semester.
We recognize that some instructional formats for parts of the 2020-21 academic year may need to change
in response to the uncertainties created by the COVID-19 pandemic. It is understandable that there will
be questions about how our institutions will approach tuition and fees during this challenging time. From
the perspective of this Board, it is important that our universities continue to operate and provide
instruction and essential services, and the tuition and fees that we collect are important to sustaining this
important mission not just for today’s students, but for the students who will attend our institutions in
the future. Therefore, | move that the Board affirm that the tuition and fees charged for the
2020-21 academic year will remain in place and shall not be refunded by any institution regardless of any
in instructional format that may occur for any part of the 2020-21 academic year.
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